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Parks and Recreation Office Moves to City Hall
 
Parks and Recreation's office will be closed for three days next week to allow staff to
move office operations to City Hall.  The move will take place on Wednesday, April 11
to Friday, April 13th.  Parks and Recreation will be located on the ground level of City
Hall. The phone number for Parks and Recreation will remain the same
218-730-4300.  Regular office hours which are Monday-Friday 8:00-4:00 PM will
resume in the new location on Monday, April 16th. 
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